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South Carolina Electric and Gas Company
ATTN: Mr. O. S. Bradham, Vice President

Nuclear Operations,

P. O. Box 88
Jenkinsville, SC 29065

Gentlemen:
,

SUBJECT: REPORT NO. 50-395/88-15
4

Thank you for your response of August 26, 1988, to our Notice of Violation
issued on July 29, 1988, concerning activities conducted at your V. C. Summer
facility. We have evaluated your response and found that it meets the'

requirements of 10 CFR 2.201. We will examine the implementation of your
;

! corrective actions during future inspections.

I We appreciate your cooperation in this matter.
4

Sincerely,
i

: S
: Alan R. erdt, Chief -

Engineering Branch
', Division of Reactor Safdty

' cc: J. L. Skolds, General Manager
Nuclear Plant Operations

J. B. Knotts, Jr.
Bishop Cook, Purcell & Reynolds

W.. A. Williams, Jr., Technical
Assistant, Nuclear Operations -
Santee Cooper

A. R. Koon, Jr. , Manager
Nuclear Licensing

R. E. Rainear, Executive Vice
President, South Carolina
Public Service Authority

p K. E. Beale, Manager
on8 Nuclear Protection Services
$84 State of South Carolina

h bec: NRC Resident Inspector
DRS Technical Assistant,k J. J. Hayes, Project Manager, NRRo

55 Document Control Room
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